
 

 

Dear students, 

Pursuant to the recommendations of the Russian Ministry of Education and Science, classes at St 

Petersburg University shall be held in accordance with one of the following patterns. 

 

1. Online attendance – online connection of students. Displayed as a single 'camera' icon on 

the website. If a classroom number is indicated, it means that the lecturer works from 

that room. 

 
 

2. Intramural attendance – classes are held directly at the premises of St Petersburg 

University. Displayed as a single 'place' icon on the website. 

 



 
3. Mixed attendance – classes are held directly at the premises of St Petersburg University, 

with a simultaneous online broadcast for students not allowed to visit the University 

classrooms (the lecturer may either be in class or work online). Displayed as a double 

'camera'-'place' icon on the website. 

 
 

 


